
An engaging biography of Mary Baker Eddy just hit the shelves of Christian 
Science Reading Rooms worldwide, and Heather Vogel Frederick is coming 
to Arden Wood to tell us about it. 
A World More Bright is a richly detailed account of Mrs. Eddy’s life and her remark-
able achievements, and early reviews confirm the book’s appeal to readers of any age who are 
interested in Christian Science and its Leader. Heather’s talk, “Seeking and Finding Mary Baker 
Eddy,” weaves together a wealth of experience and knowledge, a love of our Leader, and a wonderful sense of humor. 

After a 20-year career as a journalist— including a stint at The Christian Science Monitor as a staff reporter and children’s 
book review editor— Heather decided it was high time to fulfill her lifelong dream of writing for young readers. Today, she’s 
the author of over a dozen books spanning many genres, and her work has been honored both nationally and internationally 
as well as translated into numerous languages. Heather’s talk is sure to inspire your own aspirations while illuminating 
A World More Bright.

You’re invited to stay for LUNCH WITH HEATHER in our Main Dining Room, following her talk. 
If you plan to do so, please RSVP:  reservations@ardenwood.org or (415) 379-2116
See you on March 8th for a new view of Mrs. Eddy’s life and works!  

Join us for a Book Talk! 
Saturday, March 8th, 2014
10:00 – 11:00 AM 
Arden Wood Chapel Auditorium (Childcare provided)



Join us for a Book Talk! 
Saturday, March 8th, 2014, 10:00 – 11:00 AM 
Arden Wood Chapel Auditorium
Childcare provided

Heather Vogel Frederick, author and 
journalist, talks about her recent book,

A World More Bright 
The Life of Mary Baker Eddy

You’re invited to stay for LUNCH WITH HEATHER 
in our Main Dining Room, following her talk ($12.50). 
If you plan to do so, please RSVP: 
reservations@ardenwood.org or (415)379-2116

SAVE THE DATE:  
Arden Wood Annual Meeting  
Sunday, May 4th, 2:30-4:00 PM
Inspirational Talk by Jim Meyer, C.S.
Reception following. Childcare provided.
All are welcome!


